Sandia National Laboratories

Albuquerque, New Mexico B7186

October 27, 1993

Mr. Christopher P. Ryder
Probabilistic Risk Analysis Branch
Division of Safety Issue Resolution
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research
Mail Stop NL/S-372, Rm 365

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

L ar Mr. Ryder,

Attached is the final letter report that documents the abridged risk analysis of Grand
Gulf PCS 6. The title of the report is "Summary Report of: Grand Gulf Low Power
and Shutdown Abridged Risk Analysis, POS 6: Early Refueling.” If you have any
questions regarding this information please give me a call at (505) 844-6134.

Sincerely,
T. D. Brown

Accident Arnalysis and Consequence
Assessment Department 6413

Attachment

Copy to:

6412 D. W. Whitehead
6413 F. T. Harper
6413 L. A. Miller

6418 L. N. Kmetyk
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